
 

A Warm Christmas Wish 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, Students and Staff, 
 
Merry Christmas to you all!! The season of Advent is an 
opportunity to slow down, prepare ourselves for the birth 
of Christ and open our hearts to the blessings that 
surround us. 
 
We are especially grateful for the wonderful people in our 
lives; our students who show such respect and 
compassion to those around them, the staff who go above 
and beyond to support the students in their care, and our 
parents who are so generous with their encouragement 
and assistance. 
 
During this Holy season we wish you all time to visit, to 
pray and to rest. May your holidays bring you laughter, 
comfort and contentment. 
 
Mr. Berthier                  Mrs. Maisonneuve 
Principal            Vice Principal




